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COMMUNITY WELCOMES CONTRACTOR FOR STADIUM REFURBISHMENT 

The community of Thabo Mbeki Township welcomed with appreciation the 
introduction of a contractor for the refurbishment of the Thabo Mbeki Stadium, on 23 
January 2025.

In his remarks, the Mayor of Lephalale Local Municipality, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle said 
that this project is part of government’s effort to accelerate service delivery. He 
further emphasized that upon completion, the stadium will help to get children off the 
streets through recreational activities.

The Mayor further said that the residents also need to assist the municipality by 
looking after governments’ infrastructure. 

The project is expected to be completed within 6 months and local residents will 
benefit from the temporary employment and business opportunities that will be 
available for the duration of the project.
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